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2025-07-19 Resolution received from Township of Uxbridge regarding Buy Canadian 
Policy, dated February 14, 2025. 

2025-07-20 Correspondence received from Justin Connidis regarding Cricket Field 
Baseball Diamond Fencing Options, dated February 17, 2025. 

2025-07-21 Correspondence received from Annie Palone regarding Cricket Field 
Fencing, dated February 17, 2025. 

2025-07-22 Correspondence received from Kristine Hebert regarding Cricket Field 
Fencing, dated February 16, 2025. 

2025-07-23 Correspondence received from Ken Ohtake regarding remove fence to 
open the park for play, dated February 18, 2025. 

 


